
Mr. Zaven Dadekian 
22 Yeoman Drive 
Upper Saddle River, 
New J rsey 07458 

Dear Mr. Dadekian: 

December 18, 1974 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewa dship of St. Vartan, and your gift 
of $100 for that purpose. 

Our Receipt No. 19747 ii enclosed. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


